
Provider Bulletin 

Take the Support Act PCP Provider Survey 
April 30, 2025 

Every year, Molina Healthcare of Wisconsin, Inc. must report to the Wisconsin Department 
of Health Services if critical pediatric behavioral screening tool assessments are being 
used by primary care providers in the Molina provider network. The screening tools are in 
alignment with the American Academy of Pediatrics Bright Futures Periodicity Schedule. 

We are asking for your help to complete a10-question survey by July 1, 2025. 

Click here to take the survey. 

Results of the survey will be shared with state regulators to document the use of behavioral 
health assessment tools in accordance with the national Support Act. 

https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Preview/?sm=XZOe5Lb9k69VtMV5WFPqvdvwbVc6hAfQRWNC2kssqL_2FVzTi9KqmTZaPmFXepS97W
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